LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF EDEN, NEW YORK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Eden Town Board in the Eden Town Hall, 2795 East Church Street, Eden, New York on the 13th day of December, 2023 at 7:25 P.M. Local Time, for the purpose of considering Proposed Local Law No. 6 of 2023 A Local Law Expanding the Exemption for Volunteer Fire Fighters and Emergency Personnel under Chapter 192, Article IV of the Code of the Town of Eden. All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard.
Dated:  November 8, 2023








Emily Hawkins








Eden Town Clerk

